
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING 8/07/2025 

 

All committee members were present at today’s meeting when Pauline 

opened the meeting at 2:02pm. 

The Elvis tribute trip was cancelled by Jewels as not enough interest was 

shown. There is a Santa Cruise special on 25th November for £80.00, Lyn has 

taken a few places.  There are a few places on an overnight trip to Thursford on 

23/24 November, Pauline will take names at the monthly meeting of anyone 

who wishes to go. 

The 30th Anniversary was discussed with a lot more to be settled before 

specific details can be decided, it will be discussed further at the next meeting. 

Pam then passed copies of the diary around for it to be agreed before 

publishing.  She advised that the web site was being paid for another year. 

The treasurer will repay those who have paid for the Elvis trip.  He gave Pam 

the cheques to pass to ADSS within the next couple of days. 

The member’s secretary had nothing to report. 

The lunch club this month will be at The Ship, Southfleet. 

Margie had nothing to report re. catering. 

Alistair has the raffle in hand. 

There being no other business Pauline closed the meeting at 3:45 

DONM. 12/08/2025 

 

 

 

 

 


